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Hello,

The siting of solar developments should be on land that has already been stripped of trees. End
of discussion. Makes no sense to cut down trees to put in solar panels! There are enough
parking lots, rooftops of buildings and malls, and roadsides in which to install solar panels.
Think of all of I 90, I 91, 495, route 2, Etc., lined with solar installations!

The siting of solar developments should be done with input from surrounding
communities. 

The siting of solar developments should 
be done with great attention to drainage.
With climate change, the greatest danger to the East Coast is Water,

Please take my wishes into consideration. I am one of many who want these things.

Respectfully,

Amy Rose




